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Water Conservation Budget Adjustment 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That Capital Project P.02197 be increased by $128,900 to be funded by NRCan and 
FCM. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its 
meeting held on January 14, 2025, considered a report of the Utilities and Environment 
Division regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
January 14, 2025 report of the Utilities and Environment Division. 


